Blue Ridge Changing from Skyward to Qmlativ
Summer 2018

[bookmark: _GoBack]Blue Ridge Schools will be changing to an updated version of the Skyward System, known as Qmlativ- or "Q" for short. Q has been developed to be more user-friendly for parents and employees. We will be making the conversion to Q for student-management on July 1, 2018. Follow this link to an overview of the Q system for families:  https://youtu.be/BpMTYpjpZNw

Online registration will open 30-August 9, 2018. For now, make sure you have an up-to-date log-in and password for Skyward, so you can access the system when it is time to register your child. Parents can email reset@blueridge18.org to get your Skyward login information. If you do not have an email, then call your child’s school and let the office know you need a reset.
There’s an app for that! Don't forget to install the Skyward app for your phone. It is available through Google Play and the Apple Store.

We will keep you posted as new features for Q are implemented. Hopefully you see enjoy the improvements and the new features. Please let us know if you have any questions.  

